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 Support for Lebanon - "UAE Stands with Lebanon" 
Campaign 

 
15th OCTOBER 2024 

Dear Parents, 
 
We wish to bring to your attention the launch of the UAE campaign titled "UAE 
Stands with Lebanon,". 
 
This campaign will run from October 21, 2024, to October 24, 2024. 
 
We kindly request your generous contributions, particularly in the form of the 
below mentioned list of food items, to assist the Lebanese community. 
 
(Dates, Tuna can, Canned Chickpeas, Canned foul, Canned Hummus, Canned 
sweet corn, Canned green peas, Oil, Wheat, Salt, Tea, Glucose biscuit, Sugar, 
Spices) 
 
Thank you for your compassion and support. 
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